Armada Music Department

WWW.ARMADASCHOOLSMUSIC.COM

OCTOBER, 2010

"Enriching students lives one beat at a time"

Upcoming Events:

9/14/10: Booster Meeting 7 pm HS Band Room

9/24/10: Homecoming Parade 5:00 pm. Varsity

Game at 7:00 pm.

9/28/10: MS Open House 6 to 7:30 pm. 6th Grade students will be fitted for Tuxedo Concert Shirts during the Open House. Please stop in the band room to be fitted. Cost is \$20.00. Shirts can also be directly purchased at any Michael's Craft Store.

9/28/10: HS Marching Band BWAC Marching Extravaganza. 2 to 10 pm. Port Huron HS

10/01/10: Varsity Football Game 7:00 pm. Senior/ Parent Ceremony

10/01/10: Annual Fruit Fundraiser Begins.

10/12 or 10/13/10: HS Marching Band MSBOA

Marching Festival. Location TBD

10/19/10: Booster Meeting 7 pm MS Band Room

11/16/10: Booster Meeting 7 pm MS Band Room

12/02/10: MS/HS Choir Holiday Concert, HS auditorium 7 pm. (students report at 6 pm).

12/07/10: MS Band/Orchestra Holiday Concert, HS auditorium 7 pm. (students report at 6 pm).

12/09/10: HS Band/Orchestra Holiday Concert, HS auditorium 7 pm. (students report at 6 pm).

Armada Music Website:

To those who have visited our website "thank you."

Keep logging into the new music department website for continued updates on programs, current events, fundraisers, and other exciting news.

www.armadaschoolsmusic.com.

Annual Fruit Sale Starts 10/01/10

It's never too early to start thinking about juicy oranges and grapefruit from sunny Florida.

The music department will conduct this popular fundraiser effective 10/01/10.

Delivery of the fruit will take place between 11/14/10 - 11/20/10. What a great gift just in time for the Thanksgiving Day holiday.

Forms will be distributed to all MS/HS music students in class.

Students...please remember to ask your teachers or other Armada School Staff if they would like to participate in the fruit fundraiser.

Other Successful Fundraisers:

The fair parking, fair barns, and blood drive were all successful fundraisers completed during the month of August. These events help sustain important activities throughout the entire school year, as well as offer the students an opportunity to earn money for trips or musical supplies.

Some of the proceeds covered instructional costs incurred for band camp. New flags were purchased for our Marching Band Flag Corp. The marching band uniforms were also professionally cleaned for the season and will be cleaned again at the end of the season in preparation for next year.

Thank you to the Armada School District for the use of the Macomb Academy of Arts and Science for fair parking.

Thank you to the Armada Fair Board for the opportunity to work on the fair barns.

Thank you to Diamond Cleaners of Richmond for giving the marching band a discounted rate and also providing pick up and delivery service. Check out the Armada Marching Band at Homecoming.